Mr. Sid Kross, Publisher, The Advocator, 625 Quincy Street, Topeka, Kansas.

Dear Sid:

I am answering your good letter of the 20th.

I took the same to Mr. Earl Falkenstien and he stated that the Athletic Association could not grant the courtesy of press tickets to you but he would be glad to reserve two for the Oklahoma game. The tickets are \$1.00, including tax, for single admission.

I would suggest that you write to Mr. Barl Falkenstien, financial secretary of the Athletic Association, so that he can lay these seats aside for you. There is a tremendous demand for them and I am hoping that you will take care of this at once so that you will get the best possible seats. We will be sold out every game this year.

Wishing you and yours the season's greetings,

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA:AH

Iam